









September 3, 2020

Dear Landlords:

You are valued partners in our River Falls community, and we are grateful for the role you play in keeping our community a safe place to live. That role takes on a critical significance in this time of COVID-19 and we thank you for any operational changes you have made to accommodate public health concerns.

Today, we are asking for your help in communicating the attached simple, but potentially lifesaving, health practices with your tenants as you are able. Your participation in this effort takes on added urgency as students return to our schools and campuses.

Fall is a time of year when our young residents look forward to school activities and spending time with friends. It's also a time when we, as adults, look forward to socializing with friends and continuing our fall traditions. This year, the reality of COVID-19 in our community makes these gatherings, whether public or private, particularly risky.

As the fall season kicks off, we hope you will join us in promoting safe and healthy practices by sharing the attached recommendations with your tenants and encouraging them to do their part to contain the spread of COVID-19, so our city can stay on its path to recovery and continue to thrive.

Thank you for your partnership and the crucial role you play in maintaining our community's health. Sincerely,

Connie Foster Interim Chancellor UW-River Falls Bruce Barker President

Chippewa Valley Technical College

Bruch. Sukan

Scot Simpson

City Administrator

City of River Falls

AZ Snyder Health Officer

Pierce County Public Health

Kelli Engen

Public Health Administrator

Levi Gingen, MPH, RN

St. Croix County Public Health